General Policy for service phases for Covid-19    (approved 5/18/2020)
The Weyauwega Public Library Board, Director and staff recognize that COVID-19 is a worldwide pandemic and is a threat to public health at this time and possibly for months to come. We recognize the importance of offering service to the public while at the same time maintaining the highest level of safety for the public and staff. 
The Weyauwega Public Library will follow the orders and guidelines issued by local, county and state authorities and DPI guidelines for libraries.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Library will have the flexibility to move back and forth with service phases and guidelines recognizing that conditions may require rapid decision making by state authorities and that formal board approval to move forward (or back, if conditions change) will not always be possible unless special board meetings are called. Closing the library must be done by formal vote. 
The Director will take action per orders coming from the State of Wisconsin Department of Health regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, recognizing that changes may be instituted regarding those actions at the next scheduled board meeting. 

